
Governor Simcoe Secondary School
15 Glenview Avenue, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 2Z7

(905) 934-4006 Fax (905) 934-3389

October 17, 2023

Please see below for some informational items and reminders:

Parent/Guardian Information Session:

Governor Simcoe Secondary School is offering an information session to parents/guardians who are looking to

learn more about post-secondary pathways and resources, as well as financial information related to

post-secondary education.

This session is open to parents/guardians of Grade 11 and Grade 12 Governor Simcoe students and will take

place at 6:00 pm on Tuesday, October 24 in the Governor Simcoe school library.

Please fill out this online form to help us determine numbers:

Post-Secondary Pathways and Resources Session

Parent Involvement Committee Session:

The DSBN Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) is hosting the DSBN PIC Conference on November 1, 2023, at

Eden High School in St. Catharines, beginning at 4:00pm.

The conference is offered at no cost to families and hosts a variety of DSBN and community partner speakers

who will be sharing relevant information that support student success and well-being. The conference also

hosts an Educational Showcase where a variety of educational exhibitors promote their organization or service,

and families have an opportunity to ask questions and take away information.

This event will feature over 30 presentation topics to choose from, a light dinner and evening refreshments

provided by DSBN secondary school culinary students. Childcare will be available for children up to 12 years

old. Pre-registration is required. Please use the link below to register

REGISTER NOW

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Teri Thompson

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdICuNWZH2JCxAEjHwdZrq-8mar__vMQFnPj1R-Q0PX4Db98A/viewform
https://pic-registration.dsbn.org/

